
11th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Teddy Bear’s Picnic - 20th October 2023

‘If you come into our school today…’

Reception have enjoyed their first half term at Atlantic Academy. They would love to invite you to come in and
view their learning space. They can’t wait to show their favourite things about school and introduce you to their
new friends!

Please join us on Friday 20th October at 2:00pm to visit Reception classes and enjoy a Teddy Bear’s Picnic.
Biscuits and drinks will be served for your enjoyment.

Yours faithfully,

M Blanthor�

Mr M. Blanthorn
Early Years Lead


